
」une 20th, 2O22

Greenv紺e Conservation Commission

The meeting was ca=ed to order at 7pm. Present we「e Marsh訓Buttrick, Barbara Guay, and

Stacy DelVa上The minutes from ApriI were read and app「oved - there was no meeting in May.

Regarding Pilgrim Foods consent decree compIiance status, Marsh訓has been in touch with Ted

Diers of DES - their consent dec「ee has been extended, and they are in com函ance.

North branch ofWalker Brook - Marshail has sent an e-ma旧o 」eff Blecharczyk of DES to ask

about the status - aWaits reply. A road sign for Walker Brook has been ordered.

We expect to have the Doonan CoIumbian Lot survey soon.

Site plan status for Dunster Ave ’’event一’venue has been continued.

Columbian Avenue subdivision status has aIso been continued.

Souhegan River Local Advisory Comm匝ee - Tempie representative is interested in getting

grants to protect brooks.

Potter woods trash - Barba「a reported it to police, but the o冊cer thought the trash was in

Mason,

Ciean-uP day, Apri1 23, 2O22, WaS Very SuCCeSSfuI, thanks to many volunteers incIuding the Boy

Scouts, the Lions Club, and many individuaI citizens. Two thirds of a旧he roads were cIeaned!

We have a new bu冊ing inspector置Doug Reardon

The meeting was adjoumed at 8:15 pm. Next meeting w高e 7/18/22


